
 

2024 Application for Scholarship to  

4-H Camp and Learning Centers  

- UMaine Cooperative Extension Outreach - 

Please see the Instructions accompanying this form for important information 

PARENTS: Choose from the following two options for one-week sessions: 

 _____ Half scholarship  

_____ Full scholarship  

Camper name______________________________________________ Age _______ Preferred pronoun: _____________ 

Home mailing address _____________________________________Town _______________________ Zip ___________  

Best email address ____________________________________________Best phone:_________________________ 

Birthdate __________________ Grade now _______ School ___________________________________________ 

Name and title of a non-family, adult reference (teacher, scout leader, coach, pastor, counselor, etc.): 

______________________________________________________ Phone:____________________________________  

Has this child previously received a scholarship from MMA? No_____ Yes _____ Which year(s)? ___________ 

Camp child is/will be registered for:    

Camp name: Tanglewood _____ Blueberry Cove _____ Bryant Pond ____ Greenland Point _____ 

Program name/title________________________________________________ Dates __________________ 

To the Campers: Please write a paragraph (on the back of your application or in an email) in your own words that 

describes which program you want to attend and why, what you like about nature and the outdoors, and/or what you 

want do or to learn about at camp. 

WHEN YOU COME HOME: Please send us a note, a photo of you by yourself at camp, or a drawing about your camp 

experience. We want to know what you enjoyed!  

Parent's signature ___________________________________________________________ 

Parent's name (printed) _______________________________________________________  

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 15, 2024     

Send applications by email or postal mail to:  

Peggy Page, mpage815@gmail.com , or 39 Redwood Lane, Brunswick, ME 04011  

 

For information:  

Email or call Peggy at 207-650-0549 

Email or call Ann Manson at 207-370-4482 anngrovesmanson@gmail.com 

 
Notification of scholarship awards will be made by email, as soon as possible. 
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